From: London, Sarah

To: Paul Heintz
Subject: your request
Date: Wednesday, December 24, 2014 5:47:40 PM

Dear Paul, | write in response to your public record act request regarding health care related records. Please be
aware that, due to the volume of information subject to your request, we will need to invoke our right to additional
time to respond pursuant to 1 VSA 318(a)(5). We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your

request.

Thank you and happy holidays.
Sarah
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